
Barry H. Fentin 
 

As an undergraduate, he was a history major and a member of the marching band. According to 

the reunion book, his favorite faculty member was Dr. Wing-Tsit Chan, who “studied the 

developments in the Far East pre-World War II and the developments leading up to what would 

be the Vietnam War.” 

After Dartmouth, he went to Boston University Law School, graduating in 1965.  

According to his law firm, Barry ”has many years of experience as an attorney representing 

thrifts and mortgage lenders. He has developed a wide-ranging expertise both in commercial 

and residential acquisitions, sales and mortgage transactions. [He} represented clients in 

thousands of loan closings involving many multiple loan products, both for institutional client 

portfolios and the secondary mortgage market.” 

 

 

 

Barry H. Fentin, who founded Fentin and Goldman, a law 
firm in White Plains, NY, and then served as its managing 
partner, died on December 12, 2012. 
 
His funeral was on December 17th at Westchester 
Reform Temple, where he served for six years as a 
member of the Board of Trustees. 
 
According to his entry in our 50th Reunion Book, “Paths 
We’ve Taken,” his extracurricular activities included 
membership for seven years on the school board of the 
NY Union Free School District. 
 

 


